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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am writing to express my concern
about the redrawing of congressional
maps targeting historically Black
and Brown congressional districts.
This mid-decade redistricting is an
unusual activity as this takes place
every 10 years after census.
Furthermore, this expedited approach
of the process does not provide
sufficient opportunity for Texans'
voices and/or concerns to be heard
in person. Also, this has
implications for the mid-term and
2026 elections. I am not in
agreement with this action of
gerrymandering and would appreciate
you advocating as the
representatives for all Texans
during this special session;
specifically that this is not okay
and that, we as Texans should have
the ability to vote for our
candidate of choice, as we always
have. We have fought too hard to
have to be marginalized by unfair
maps designed to entrench political
power rather than reflect and
advocate for the will of the people.
All your efforts to stop this
district-controlling agenda are
greatly appreciated in advance.

Highly Concerned Texan,



L. Williams 




